Jennifer Lind

To: Hans Wychgram
Subject: RE: Ursa - BAT 24B-24-07-96 - bradenhead pressure

From: Andrews - DNR, David [mailto:david.andrews@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2015 7:50 AM

To: Hans Wychgram

Cc: Craig Burger - DNR

Subject: Re: Ursa - BAT 24B-24-07-96 - bradenhead pressure

Hans,

Consider this your verbal approval to proceed. A Sundry Notice is required per Rule 912.b.

Thanks,

Dave

David D. Andrews, P.E., P.G.
Engineering Supervisor - Western Region

COLORADO
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Commission

P 970.625.2497 x1 | F 970.625.5682 | C 970.456.5262
796 Megan Avenue, Suite 201, Rifle, CO 81650
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On Mon, Mar 2, 2015 at 1:18 PM, Hans Wychgram <hwychgram(@ursaresources.com> wrote:

David,

Just this morning we observed bradenhead pressure in excess of 150 psi on our recent BAT 24B-24-07-

96. This well is drilled on our Speakman A pad near Battlement Mesa. I attached our bradenhead monitoring
spreadsheet for the well. We propose to continue monitoring the pressure, and bleed off as necessary to stay
below 150 psi. Please let me know if this plan is acceptable.

Here’s the info for the well:



Operator: Ursa Operating Company

Well: BAT 24B-24-07-96
APIL #: 05045224190000
Pad: Speakman A
Thanks,

Hans Wychgram

Drilling Manager

Ursa Operating Company

720-508-8356



